Popular Medical College

PMC/Notice/2024/318 17.08.2024
Ref Date : 3

Notice

According to the instructions of the MOHFW (letter memorandum No-
59.00.000.138.27.001.23.110  dated:  15/08/2024) and DGME (letter
memorandum No- 59.14.0000.102.99.004(part-1).20.2593 dated: 15/08/2024)
all classes of MBBS students will start from 18/08/2024 Sunday.

All the students are directed to attend their classes as per class routine.
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